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Monday, January 5, 2009  
 
Port benefits from 
Subaru's positive 2008 
U.S. sales  
Subaru said today its U.S. 
sales crept higher in 2008 on 
strong demand for Forester 
and Impreza models. The 
Japanese company is the 
only major automaker so far 
to post an increase in yearly 
sales. That increase is 
reflected in Port of Vancouver 
figures, as well. Through 
October 2008, Subaru had 
shipped 46,293 cars into the 
U.S. through the port - 
surpassing the total of 44,889 
cars shipped through the port 
in all of 2007. Subaru's 
December sales fell 7.7 
percent to 17,287 units from 
18,739 in December 2007, as 
a big increase in Forester 
sales failed to overcome 
declines in its remaining 
models. But Subaru sales for 
all of 2008 rose by 0.3 
percent to 187,699 vehicles 
from 187,208 in 2007, as 
consumers snapped up its 
top-selling Forester and 
Impreza models.  
 
Clark College wins health care grant  
Clark College has received a grant from Meyer Memorial Trust to help pave the way 
for the electronic delivery of core health care classes at Clark. The $106,500 grant will 
be used to purchase videoconferencing and production equipment to provide new 
learning options for students interested in health care careers. The Meyer Trust grant 
will fund one-third of the anticipated total cost for the project. The program will be 
launched once all of the funding is in place, possibly during the 2009-2010 academic 
year. 
 
City of Vancouver home building shows 2008 decline 
The  city of Vancouver issued 280 building permits for construction of single-family 
homes in 2008 worth an estimated total of $27.3 million. The numbers were down 
substantially from 2007 when the city issued 419 single-family home building permits 
worth $43.4 million. Last month, only nine permits were issued compared to 20 in 
December 2007. The decline in home building activity, as measured by permits, 
mirrors a countywide building slump and national trends. In 2006, Vancouver issued 

Electronics slowdown 
Global semiconductor sales drop 9.8 
percent in November, SIA says  
Worldwide sales of semiconductors fell 9.8 percent 
in November from a year earlier, marking the 
second month of sliding sales for an industry that 
employs more than 2,500 people in Clark County. 
"The worldwide economic crisis is having an 
impact on demand for semiconductors," said 
George Scalise, president of the Semiconductor 
Industry Association, which tracks the industry. 
The drop has not been consistent across all chip 
sectors, Scalise said. Memory products have been 
particularly hard hit, according to the SIA. 
Among Clark County manufacturers that are part of 
the chip industry are WaferTech, Linear 
Technology and SEH America.

  

Today at the close: 

Dow Jones  
Nasdaq  
S&P 500  

8952.89, down 81.80
1628.03, down 4.18
927.45, down 4.35

Stocks & Markets 

  

 




